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COMMENTS
Mary -
Thanks for the fax. However, some of the pages appeared to be missing. | have

attached the list you provided and indicated the pages | didn’t receive. If you can
retransmit those | would have a complete set. Thanks!
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o for Waste IsolatiguP
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Mary Kruger
MAIL CODE: 6602]
TELEPHONE: (202) 233-9310
FAX NUMBER: (202) 233-9626

Hi Norma...Attached for your information are:

1.

"

...it never ends....you get the idea.

Pertinent portions of the D.C. Circuit Court’s opinion of the New Mexico Attorney Geaeral’s
petition re: EPA’s Final WIPP Compliance Criteria and OMB review. [6 pages] —N1SS g /Xy(,e &

6/3/97 letter from New Mexico Assistarit Attorney General, Lindsay Lovejoy, to EPA Office of

‘Radiarion and Indoor (ORIA) Acting Director, Larry Weinstock. [10 pages] —~= /557 37 /)ﬁ‘j/ﬁ /0 ‘7

6/17/97 letter from ORIA Radiation Protection Division Acting Director, Frank Marcinowski,
responding to Lindsay Lovejoy's 6/3/97 letter. [3 pages)

7/3/97 fetter from New Mexico Attorney General, Tom Udall, to EPA Deputy Administrator, Fred

Hansen. [3 pages] —_—D MSS /;f /Dﬁfé 3

7/14/97 letter from Lindsay Lovejoy to EPA WIPP Center Acting Director, Mary Kruger. [7 ﬁes]
>
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8/6/97 letter from Mary Kruger responding to Lindsay Lovejoy's 7/14/97 lettet. [3 pages] ‘
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8/6/97 letter from Fred Haosen responding to Tom Udall’s 7/3/97 letter. {2 pages] 5/

8/21/97 letter from Lindsay Lovejoy to Larry Weinstock [5 pages] (response pending...).
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